

2CK Newsletter Autumn Term



Welcome back!

Welcome back to another year at Armitage! I am so pleased to see all the children in school again and I hope you had a lovely summer. The Year 2 team is excited to be back and determined to make school a safe environment for your child in which they can thrive and get back on track.

We are now able to send reading books home again and reading at home is more important than ever. We encourage you to read with your child daily. On Monday September 13th your child will get their new reading bag with their reading record and book(s). These should be brought in every day so your child can be read with in school. In order for your child's book to be changed, you must sign their reading record and the reading bag must be in school every Friday. Please note that we only change books on a Friday.

Many of you will be aware that the end of KS1 assessments will take place in Year 2— the SATs. There will be lots of information and support available for both parents and children during this year, including a SATs meeting for parents and carers. More information about this will follow later in the year.

I hope Year 2 is a happy and successful year for your child! Please feel free to email me with any questions.

Miss Klaassen ©

c.klaassen@armitage.manchester.sch.uk

Don't Forget... Homework and Reading Books

Homework will be set and handed out on Monday and needs to be completed and returned to school by Friday.

Please ensure your child's reading bag is in school on a Friday in order for your child's reading book to be changed. We will only be able to change books if the reading record has been signed by an adult.

School Jumper and belongings

Please ensure all your child's belongings are clearly labelled with their name to avoid items being lost.

Important Times and Dates:

School days in Year 2:

Monday – Thursday \rightarrow 9.00 – 3.15

Friday \rightarrow 9.00 – 2.30

Year 2 will be performing a harvest production the week commencing October 18th. More information will follow.

PE

Indoor PE will take place every Tuesday morning. Outdoor PE will take place Monday afternoon weather permitting.

Earrings will need to be removed otherwise your child cannot participate. If your child can remove earrings themselves they can do this in school as well.

Please make sure your child brings suitable footwear (trainers) to participate in outdoor games on a Monday. They will keep these shoes in their locker the whole year.